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Tonight’s Zoning Informational Meeting Rescheduled

[Duluth, MN]  Tonight’s, December 9, informational zoning meeting that was supposed to be held has been rescheduled to
Monday, January 6, 2020, at 5:00 pm at City Hall in room 330. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss a small land use
and development study that the City of Duluth is assessing in the general area along Highland Street, from approximately 59th
Avenue West to 63rd Avenue West. Citizens are welcome to attend and speak before the Planning Commission at the public
hearing on Tuesday, January 14, 2020, at 5:00 pm in the City Council Chambers.
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